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To come directly to the point, I was wondering
whether you, yourself, or you as a voice of American
coaches had considered and perhaps acted upon the idea

of planning and making sport films for use abroad. And
should you have any films of actual basketball games,

or for that matter, of any sport in the K.U. film library,
I know that the students of Afghanistan would apprecliate
them more than the written word can express,

If you find time to write I would certainly enjoy
hearing from you.

With best wishes for a merry Christmas and a happy
New Year to you and your family, I am .

Sincerely yours,

Bod Zlities

I receive maill more quickly through my A.P.O.
address than any other way. It 1is:

Je Roe Fluker
¢c/o American Mission

AP0, 88D
New York City



